Heritage Elementary School Community Council

September 20, 2011 at 3:30 PM

- 1. Welcome: Introductions were made to all the committee members. Those present were: Gary Thomas, Kandyce Barber, Darci Ripplinger, Mark Lawver, Joan Liquin, Diane Malmquist, Lisa Ward, Dyana Roberts and Demi Frandsen.
- 2. We discussed the meeting time and decided that it would be best to meet every 3rd Tuesday at 3:45 PM.
- 3. There will be district training September 27th at 4:00 PM at the District Office in North Logan.
- Committee Positions for Co-chair (parent) and Secretary were voted on by committee members and Joan Liquin will be Co-chair (parent) and Secretary will be Dyana Roberts.
- 5. The SNAP (School Neighborhood Access Plan) for the school year 2011-2012 was presented to the committee. Mr. Thomas stated that the primary concern for students is the crossing on 3200 South. Those students East side of the school and South of 3200 will walk on the South side of 3200 S to 800 W. At this point there will be a crossing guard to assist students in crossing 3200 S. Students would then walk to school on the North side of 3200 S. This same crossing guard will assist students in crossing 800 W for those students who are already on the North side of 3200 S. Those students living West of the school and on the South side of 3200 S will travel on the South side of 3200 S until they arrive at 1500 West. At this point there will be a crossing guard to assist students in crossing 3200 S and then students will continue to school on the North side of 3200 S. Students living on the North side of 3200 S will travel to school on the North side of

3200 S. Students who reside in the sub division North side of the school will be allowed to walk to school through the back playground of the school.

6. Discussed was the Title 1 Parent Compact form. It was suggested and agreed upon that the compact would be discussed with students and parents at the October Parent Teacher Conferences. A few items were discussed and asked to be added to the form. Gary will make changes to the parent compact.

Our next meeting will be held Tuesday, October 18 at 3:45 in the conference room.